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         On November 19, 2020, a group of 60 students

including 12 students from MUIC’s Social Science Division led

by Ms. Pattaka Sa-ngimnet attended an in person/virtual

hybrid event at Education USA. The students are perspective

law students and were welcomed by US ambassador,

Michael George December who encouraged the students to

pursue a law degree. He explained how his degree had

opened doors for in both the legal and foreign service fields.

Law is a productive field for IRGA graduates as well as

diplomacy and foreign service. Students found the event

encouraging and useful for both their present studies and

their future career goals. Students were also encouraged to

apply for Fullbright scholarships to pursue law careers as the

Fullbright foundation is now giving out such scholarships and

are interested in attracting qualified Thai students. Both the

Fullbright foundation and the US embassy are interested in

partnering with MUIC to hold events to benefit students in

the near future.
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